
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

18th March:  Dewey / Fowey Parent Consultations
19th March:  Loveny / Treverbyn Parent Consultations
24th March;  Fowey Cake Sale
24th March:  Drum Assembly - Parents invited 2.45pm
25th March:  Wildtribe - Fowey Class
26th March:  Wildtribe - Treverbyn Class
27th March:  Wildtribe - Loveny Class
28th March:  Non-uniform day - bring a prize for Easter raffle

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.
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HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children

who have worked hard, been polite and helpful and
gone above and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

Aylward:  197     Davy: 71     Trevithick:  84
Total                   3568                    3396                      2981

Head Teacher Awards

Sam

George

Xander

Deon

The children in Fowey Class will be
holding a cake sale on Monday 24 March.
Cakes will be sold at breaktime for 50p. If
there are any left they will be sold after

school.

Class photo order forms have
now been sent home.  Please
return them by Wednesday

19th March if you are not
ordering them directly online.

ILLNESS
We know that sometimes our pupils cannot

come to school because they are really unwell
- and that's the right thing to do for them and

other students. Medical advice is clear
however that children with mild illness will

often be well enough to attend - for example if
they have a cough, or cold. The NHS guidance

‘Is my child too ill for school?’ - NHS
(www.nhs.uk) is designed to support parents in

their decision making about mild illness.
Absence is monitored by the DfE

Please see our attendance policy on our
school website

Drum Assembly
You are welcome to come and attend a

short drum performance on Monday
24th March at 2.45pm in the school

hall, to see how well the children have
progressed with their drum lessons.

Fowey Class Cake Sale Mon 24th March

Theme:  Water Water Everywhere
Book: Clean up, by Nathan Byron

We are looking at recycling.  If your child helps you to
recycle please could you take a picture of your child and

send to the school office.

It is important that you read your child’s
communication book.

NURSERY NEWS

Year 2/5/6 Sleepover
On Friday, 7th, March, the children in Year 2/5/6 enjoyed a sleepover in

school. The evening began with games outside, followed by board games
and hot chocolate inside. The classrooms were transformed into

bedrooms for the night! All children were well behaved and made it till the
morning.

Kadir: It was fun and exciting.
Leonora: I enjoyed doing the sleepover. It was a practice for the

residential and I enjoyed being with my friends.
Amy: I loved it because I got to play with my friends and it was exciting

sleeping in a different place.
Sophie: It was great because I had lots of fun.

A huge thank you to all staff who gave up their evening and part of
Saturday to enable this event to take place.

Easter Concert
St Neot Primary School

Thursday 3rd April
1:30pm

St Neot Church




